
 

 
Dear Community Supporter,  
 
The 2020 American Legion Baseball season is almost here! The Powell Legion Baseball 
Board of Directors is deeply appreciative of everything this community does to support 
Powell youth programs. This year our board members are excited with continued A, B & C 
league teams.  
 
We would love to have your support this year as a Field Banner Sponsor. The price is 
$250 for a renewal on an existing banner or $350 for a new banner, if needed. 
 
 
 
 Name of Business:  ______________________________________________________________________  

 

 Contact Name: _________________________________________________________________________ 

 

 Phone:  ___________________________________________________________________________________  

 

 E-mail Address:  _________________________________________________________________________  

 

 Address:  _________________________________________________________________________________  

  

  Yes, I would like to have my field banner sponsorship renewed for the 2020 season! 

  Yes, I would like to sponsor a new field banner for the 2020 season! 

 

Please make checks payable to: Powell American Legion Baseball 

Return to: P.O. Box 57, Powell, WY 82435 

Name of Player that contacted you: _________________________________________________________________ 

If you have any questions, please contact:   

 Cayde O’Brien email: caydeobrien@outlook.com or 307-578-7677 

 Jill Queen email: jilleffie@gmail.com or 307-202-1672 

 Joelyn Nordeen email: joelynnordeen@yahoo.com or 307-899-5899 

Thank you! Your Donation is Tax Deductible! TAX ID 83-0325663 
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